Dear Municipal Council Members,

Happy spring ... almost.

I am writing to invite each of you to make a submission for the **Summer 2019** issue of the *Temagami Times*. I think that readers would be interested in hearing about your experiences on Council to date, and what you wish to accomplish over the next four years. Please note that this newspaper is distributed to every taxpayer in the Municipality.

The submission deadline is Monday April 15th

If you wish to provide an article, they are typically **500 to 700 words in length** and should be in **Word** format. Also, any photos must be **high-resolution PDF**, **TIFF**, **or JPEG images – with a minimum of 200 dpi (dots per inch) at 100% photo size**.

Please contact me if you have any questions.

Kind regards,

Linda